
The Cooperation Project in Higher Education 18-COP-0012 CITE - 
Computing Innovation for Technology Entrepreneurship, developed by 
University POLITEHNICA of Bucharest together with Østfold University College 
from Norway, will take place from October 2019 to September 2021. 

The project is carried out through the Education, Scholarships, 
Apprenticeships and Youth Entrepreneurship Programme financed by the EEA 
Financial Mechanism (2014 – 2021) and aims mainly to improve the didactic and 
research components of the Faculty of Engineering in Foreign Languages Master 
Programs in the fields of Engineering and Management and Computers and 
Information Technology. 

We invite you to attend the Opening Conference of the project, which will 
be held on Wednesday, October 30, at 18.00, in the AN024 Paul Cristea 
amphitheater. 

You are also invited to the following presentations, given by professors 
from the University of Norway: 

• Systems and Software Engineering in an interprofessional perspective,
to be held on Tuesday, October 29, at 18.00, in the room CB105. 

• The need of research in IT, to be held on Wednesday, October 30, at
19.00, in the AN024 amphitheater. 

• The Academy-Industry collaboration: a view from IT, which will take
place on Thursday, October 31, at 18.00, in the amphitheater AN024. 


